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The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Credit Bureau Asia Limited (the “Company” or “CBA”) would like 
to provide the following update: 
 
 
On 12th June 2023, the Company announced that the “Dun & Bradstreet Singapore Commercial 
Services Agreement and the Trademark License Agreement, which expired on 31st May 2023, have 
been extended by Dun & Bradstreet International, while negotiations are ongoing for the extension.” 
 
 
The Company is pleased to announce that negotiations have concluded and the collaboration with Dun 
& Bradstreet is renewed for another 5 years with effect from 1st January 2024 covering both the 
Singapore market and the Malaysia market.  
 
 
CBA’s symbiotic relationship with Dun & Bradstreet commenced 25 years ago, and since then, CBA 
non-FI Data business in Singapore and Malaysia have expanded manifold, and CBA is now the market 
leader in commercial credit and risk information in Singapore and Malaysia, with a global reach through 
the Dun & Bradstreet Worldwide Network. 
 
 
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
Koo Chiang 
Executive Chairman and CEO 
1st April 2024 
 

 

This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited 
("SGX-ST") and the SGX-ST assumes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the 
correctness of any of the statements or opinions made or reports contained in this announcement.  


